
Baydale House strategy  

 

Acorn care are committed to promoting the health and wellbeing of staff and young 
people.  

In light of the Prime Ministers announcement on 16.03.2020 “Now is the time for 
everyone to stop non-essential contact with others and stop all unnecessary 
travel” Acorn Care will be restricting the access to the home and office to essential 
visitors only.  In addition to this we will be only be facilitating necessary contact and 
travel outside of the home and office.  

From the 17th of March 2020 Acorn Care are taking the following action in respect of 
Baydale house. 

 

• All meetings scheduled at Baydale house will be postponed to a future date or 
held via Skype or conference call. 

• All external activities which include either staff and/ or young people will be 
postponed until future date. 

• All training will be postponed until further notice. 

• New admissions will be postponed until further notice. 

• Staff will not be facilitating or supervising any family contacts until further 
notice. 

 

The Directors, Management team and staff of Acorn care are working closely with 
our health and safety consultant to ensure we are putting all possible precautions in 
place in line with the Government and Darlington council’s guidelines. 

We will be reviewing this daily and will keep you advised. 

 

 


